
 

School Newsletter 

16th October 2023 

October Mon 16th - Fri 20th: Parent Confer-

ence Meetings this week. If you have 

not booked a meeting time yet, please 

speak to the class teacher 

Tues 17th: Year 6 to Imperial War 

Museum 

Fri 20th: Y1 (Elio) Class Assembly 

Fri 20th: End of half term.  

Mon 30th: Children return to school 

November Thurs 2nd: Vision screening check 

for Reception children  

Fri 3rd: Year 5 Class Assembly 

Tues 7th: Flu vaccine (only for those 

who agree to this). Details to follow. 

Fri 10th: Y1 (Peter) Class Assembly 

Thurs 16th: Y5 to British Museum 

Fri 17th: Y2 to Windsor Castle 

Fri 17th: Y6 Class Assembly 

Thurs 23rd: Y2 (Aimee) Assembly 

Fri 24th: INSET Day. School closed 

December Fri 1st: Y2 (Ana) Class Assembly 

Mon 11th: Winter Fair 3:30-5pm 

Fri 15th: Early Years Christmas Show 

at 10am 

Mon 18th: KS2 Christmas Show at 

10am and 2pm. Please note we have 

changed the times from previous 

years and will no longer have an 

evening performance. 

Tues 19th: KS1 Christmas Show at 

10am and 2pm 

Thurs 21st: End of Term. School 

finishes at 1:45pm. No after school 

club on this day.  

January Mon 8th: Children return to school 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

 

Coffee Mornings for other year  groups 

Following the positive feedback after our cof-

fee morning for Reception parents, we will be 

holding similar coffee mornings for other year 

groups. We will be starting with Key Stage 

One. There will be a coffee morning for Year 

1 parents on Tuesday 31st October and Year 

2 on Wednesday 1st November. They will be 

held in the dining hall from 9-10am. 

The purpose of these informal sessions is to 

allow parents to get to know each other in 

school. Some staff members will be there too. 

 
 

Activity Clubs 

A reminder that activity clubs end on the week 

of 4th-8th December so please make sure 

that you book after school club for the last 

couple of weeks of term if needed. 

 

 

 

Welcome to Giulia and Imogen 

After half term we have two student teachers 

joining us from the Institute of Education. We 

have had many student teachers from the  

Institute over the years (including me many 

years ago!) and look forward to continuing 

this partnership. Giulia will be based in Sha-

ron’s Reception class and Imogen will be 

based in Peter’s Year 1 class. They are both 

with us until the February half-term holiday.  



Messages (continued) 

 

Please continue to use the Easyfundraising donation website if you do any shopping online - es-
pecially at this time of year! It is a really simple and easy way to bring in additional funds for the 
school. It is very simple to use and can be done for household bills, weekly shops as well as more 
specific online purchases (Argos, John Lewis, Sainsbury’s, M&S, ebay, booking.com etc). The 
school gets a small donation with every spend, which if we all used it would amount to a signifi-
cant amount of money. You have to go on the following website:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/   

and then type in Walnut Tree Walk into the search for a cause box. 

and then click on the link of the retailer that you would like to shop at. 

 

 

Supporting the school to raise money 

Parent Workshops 

It was great to see so many of you at the phonics, reading and maths workshops this term. We 

received some very positive feedback about these sessions and as a result of requests from par-

ents, we will be doing a follow up to the maths workshop, focusing on the strategies we use to 

teach addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We aim to run this session in November. 

 

The other workshops planned for next half term will focus on wellbeing. Dates and further details 

to follow soon. 

 

Reading sessions 

Thank you to all of the Reception parents for joining the class for their reading session last Friday. 

It was great to see so many of you there.  

 

Year 1 and 2 parents are welcome to come in Wednesday 8th November. Connor has contacted 

you already about this. 

 

Nursery Parents 

Nursery parents have been invited in this coming Friday to look at all the learning that they have 

done this half term. 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


What’s been happening at WTW ... 

Year 6 went to a poetry writing workshop at London Nautical secondary school. The session was 

led by the poet Neal Zetter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 took part in a clay workshop last week at the Beaconsfield Gallery as part of a project col-

laborating with artists. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 went on a local walk to see some of the sights of London as part of their topic about our 

local area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Copy of letter sent out about PTFA Winter Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


